

THE CITY WHERE I LIVE



My name is Clark, and I will tell you about my city and my life.

I live in an apartment complex in the city center. In my city, there is a post office where people usually send letters. I work at this post office and I come there every weekday.



People in my city like to eat at the restaurants. My favorite restaurant serves pizza and doughnuts. I like to spend time there with my family every weekend.

My friends and I usually go to the local park to play football after work. On Fridays, we go to the cinema to watch a movie. My children don't go to school on the weekend and I don't work as well. My wife usually shops at the big grocery store near the park when I play with our children.



People in my city go to the hospital when they are sick. The doctors and nurses take care of them. There are a lot of pharmacies there too. There is no crime in my city, because the police keep everyone safe.

I'm happy to live in this city!

Ex. 1 Does the author like his city? Why?

Ex. 2. Answer the questions.

1) Where does Clark work?

- in an apartment
- in the grocery store
- in the cinema
- at the post office

2) Where does Clark like to spend his weekends?

- in the hospital
- in the police station
- at the restaurant
- at home

3) When does Clark go to the cinema?

- on Monday
- on Friday
- every day
- on the weekend

4) What does Clark do when his wife shops?

- He plays with children
- He watches the movie
- He goes to the hospital
- He stays home

5) Where does Clark's wife buy food?

- in the grocery store
- in the hospital
- in the park
- in the cinema

6) Where do people go if they feel sick?

- to the grocery store
- to the police station
- to the park
- to the hospital

7) Who keeps everyone safe?

- the nurses
- the children
- the police
- the doctors

8) How does Clark feel about his city?

- sad
- happy
- sick
- angry

Ex. 3. Write a short composition about your city and your life (150-200 words).

Do you live in a big city? Where do you work? Does your city have a park, a restaurant, a post office, a hospital? What do you do on the weekends? Where do you buy food?... etc.

This image shows a blank sheet of white paper with horizontal ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and extend across the width of the page. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the paper.